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Friday 13th May 2022 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

In conjunction with our History topic of ‘The Kingdom of Benin’, we have organised a school trip to the 

Horniman Museum. 

 

The children will travel by train to Forest Hill, where the museum is situated.  There, they will participate in a 

number of activities around the galleries before (weather permitting!) having a picnic in the beautiful 

grounds and returning to school by train.   

 

There is no cost for this trip but every child will need a packed lunch for the day, including a bottle of water.  

If your child receives free school meals, they will receive a packed lunch from school. 

 

London Bridge class will go to the Museum on Monday 23rd May 2022. 

Departure from school: 9.15am.  Return to School: 3.15pm 

 

Please return the slip below to the school office by Wednesday 18th May 2022. 

  

Many thanks, 

 

Mr Grundey and Miss Winser 

Year 5 Teachers 

 

 

Year 5 Horniman Museum and Gardens 

Please return to the School Office on or before Wednesday 18th May 2022 

 

Name ________________________________________________  London Bridge Class 

 

I give permission for my child to visit the Horniman Museum, travelling by train on Monday 23rd May 

 

I will provide a packed lunch for my child 

 

 

My child receives free school meals and will require a school packed lunch.  

 

 

 

Signed ___________________________________________________________    Date  ____________________
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